
March 15, 2011 
 

Announcement Regarding Relief Money  
for the Tohoku-Pacific Ocean Earthquake 

 
Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. announces that it has decided to donate 100 million 
yen in relief money and 5 million yen from the Hisamitsu Hot Heart Club matching gift 
system to the Japan Red Cross Society in order to support the assistance of those 
affected by the recent Tohoku-Pacific Ocean Earthquake which occurred on March 11, 
2011. 
 
Also, in addition to relief money, Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. has decided to 
donate 20 million yen worth of medical supplies. 
 
Furthermore, we are seeking additional donations from Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical 
Group employees. 
 
Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. extends its heartfelt sympathies to all those affected 
by this disaster and hope that this support will be useful in relief operations. 
 
 


